An Addition to the May 2014 Arbor Vine:

A Human Rights Approach to Immigration

Deportations in this country are occurring at an all-time high. Children, youth, and women are impacted as families are broken apart, teens are left to care for younger siblings, and children are abandoned. Our scriptures tell us of God's special concern for the "alien" or the "stranger," or as more contemporary translations say—the immigrant. Speakers: Tori Booker, FUMC JFON Southeastern Michigan Site Director; Melanie Goldberg, JFON Southeastern Michigan Attorney; Pastor Melanie Carey, Immigrant Rights Advocate; and Jasmine Franco, whose family was broken apart due to immigration policies while a teenager. Join us to learn more on Saturday, May 3, 9:30 am–1:00 pm, FUMC Ann Arbor at Green Wood, 1001 Green Rd. All are welcome. Admission free. A complimentary light lunch will be served. Hosted by United Methodist Women of FUMC Ann Arbor.